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Dear Parents / Carers  

Maths Evening 

Next week, Thursday 10th November, we are holding a maths evening.  

This evening will follow a similar format to the successful reading evening we 

held recently.  

The aim of this evening is to provide you with an understanding of how the 

four operations (+ - x ÷) are taught in the school, the progression of them, the 

skills your child will be developing and how best to support your child at 

home.   

Two inputs will be provided, a key stage 1 and a key stage 2. 

 The key stage 1 input will cover maths in EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2.  

 The key stage 2 input will include information about the four operations 

in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6.  

The evening will be organised as follows; 

16:45-17:20 Key stage 1 evening 

17:25-18:00 Key stage 2 evening 

Both sessions will be delivered in the year five classroom. 

It would be lovely to see as many parents at this event as possible. Thank you 

for your continued support.  

 

Christleton Primary School  


